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STRUCTURE OF BROADCASTING

\

I have seen a copy of David Norgrove's letter of ;/NoveMber to
Philip Mawer about the operation of the IBA.

I agree that it would be consistent with our thorough review of
broadcasting matters to look at the IBA. This raises a number of
issues of concern to my Department, including advertising, radio
frequency matters and competition policy generally, and I should
be grateful if my officials could be involved in this work.

I am sending copies of this letter to the Prime Minister, to the
other members of MISC 128 and to 8ir Robert Armstrong.
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LORD YOUNG OF GRAFFHAM
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